
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
October 21, 2022 
 
 
Public Information Session-Proposed Verizon Cell Tower at the Bus Barn on School Road 
  
The Town of Wilton is hosting a Public Information Session on the proposed Verizon cell tower 
on Wednesday, November 2nd in Room 31 at the Comstock Community Center at 7:00 p.m.  The 
proposed tower would be located at the Bus Barn on School Road. 
  
Representatives from Verizon will provide information about the proposal including the need, 
benefits and results of the recent visibility study, and answer residents’ questions.  
  
Residents who are unable to attend in-person, may participate over Zoom with this link.  
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84432638840 
 
For more information, contact Sarah Gioffre at sarah.gioffre@wiltonct.org.  
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